621 Letter 2017

OFFICE OF DISTRICT DEVELOPMENT & PANCHAYAT OFFICER, PATIALA
SECOND FLOOR, BLOCK-A, MINI SECTRAITE, PATIALA
Phone/Fax No0.0175-2311315/ E-mail:-patialaddpo@gmail.com

To
District Controller,
Food Civil Supplies &
Consumer Affairs, Patiala.
Letter No.2144/REA Dated:12/07/2017

Sub: Regarding Issuance of NOC (M/s Essar Oil & Gas Mohali in
Village Bahadurpur Fagiran (Near Devigarh) Tehsil Dudhan
Sadhan, Patiala.

Ref: Reference to your office's Memo No.NI:PET-17/4571

dated:15/06/2017.

On the subject cited above, a letter was written by you that
M/s Essar Oil & Gas, Mohali is willing to Install New Retail outlet in
Village Bahadurpur Fagiran (Near Devigarh), Tehsil Dudhan Sadhan,
District Patiala. It was written by you that your Department has no
objection if NOC is granted to them.

In this regard Block Development & Panchayat Officer
Bhunerheri Vide Letter No.1454, Dated:30-6-2017 that a resolution has
been passed on 29-6-2017 that M/s Essar Oil & Gas, Mohali intend to
install New Retail Outlet in Village Bahadurpur Fagiran and Village Gram
Panchayat of this Village has No Objection in this respect.

It is written to you are your kind information and necessary

action.

Sd/-

District Development & Panchayat Officer

_ - Patiala
ATTESTED
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